Proxim Wireless Corporation

2114 Ringwood Ave, San Jose, CA 95131,
United States of America

Tel: 408 383 7600 Fax: 408 383 7680
Email:klim@proxim.com

Date: 2022-01-04

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Qakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046
United States of America

Subject: Professional Installation Statemént

We, Proxim Wireless Corporation, hereby declare that the product: NGP LC 4.9+5 GHz radio,

FCC ID:HZB-NGPPS,

Requires professional installation based on the following reasons:

1. This device will not be sold to the general public, it will be sold to dealers only.

2. This device requires professional selection of installation location.
3. This device requires professional configuration for use.

Please contact me if you have any question.
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